
 

Supervisors,  

 

Please use your votes tomorrow in a way that represents the will and best interests of the county's 

citizens. I join them in urging you to pass a version of the Phase 3 ordinance on cannabis cultivation that 

protects the environment, the county's dwindling water supply, and the legacy growers who are trying 

to be legal. The final version should include EIR provisions and should NOT include the 10% provision.  

 

Thank you for your service, 

Susan Baird Kanaan 


